
 
 
 February 22, 2008 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1544 
 
 

To All Members of the Bureau: 
 
 

Re:  CORRECTION TO TERRORISM RISK INSURANCE PROGRAM REAUTHORIZATION ACT 
ENDORSEMENT WC 37 01 10 A 

 
 
Bureau Circular No. 1543 previously announced approval of a number of endorsement forms for use by 
all members and provided copies of all of those approved forms. 
 
In the specimen copy originally provided with Circular No. 1543 for endorsement form WC 37 01 10 A - 
Terrorism Risk Insurance Program Reauthorization Act Endorsement, a phrase that was to have been 
deleted from the previous endorsement, WC 37 01 10, was inadvertently included in brackets (indicating 
language to be deleted in the Bureau’s endorsement form filing).  This oversight occurred within the 
Definitions section of the endorsement and particularly within the definition of “Act of Terrorism - 
paragraph d.” 
 
The language as originally published with Circular No. 1543 (with the phrase incorrectly included 
highlighted in red) and the corrected version of that language are shown below. 
 
INCORRECT: 
 
d.  The act has been committed by an individual or individuals [acting on behalf of any foreign person or 

foreign interest] as part of an effort to coerce the civilian population of the United States or to 
influence the policy or affect the conduct of the United States Government by coercion. 

 
CORRECT: 
 
d.  The act has been committed by an individual or individuals as part of an effort to coerce the civilian 

population of the United States or to influence the policy or affect the conduct of the United States 
Government by coercion. 

 
Please be advised that the specimen endorsement for that endorsement accompanied Bureau Circular 
No. 1543 as posted on the Bureau’s website was corrected on February 21, 2008. 
 
Questions regarding this circular may be directed to Bruce Decker at (215) 320-4411 or 
bdecker@pcrb.com. 
 
 

Timothy L. Wisecarver 
President 


